
Food Service Report 

 August 2018 

 The Month of August we served about 540 students 

 I’m just returning work from resent heart attack in my absent George Belcourt was left 

in charge and I thank him for stepping up 

 Currently working on getting the program up to date on all paperwork  

 Back to school BBQ had a good turn out 

 Have one new employee Ryan Parker like to welcome him to the program 

 I will be working reimbursements as soon possible 

 Also working with staff to make the kitchen more efficient 

 

 


